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One School One Bookl

Join us on February 28th from 6:30-800 for a fun-filled evening of bingo with your family! 

If you have RSVP’d for the event, stay tuned for updates on Class Dojo and the Raymond Elementary School
PTO Facebook page as the event approaches.  

We are also looking for volunteers to help make this event a success. Some volunteer slots are as short as 15
minutes. Volunteers will receive five free bingo cards as a thank you for their help.

Family Bingo

Thank you to everyone who participated in our school yearbook contest.
Congratulations to Brielle Wing from Mrs. Schroyer’s class for designing the

winning cover. 

Back Cover: Bentley Boggs, Gemma Cunningham, Breanna Davis, Luca
Neroni, and Meadow Scholten

Inside the Yeabook: Hazel Spain, Stella Williams, Anna Gehres, Nora King,
Cecelia North, Rilyn Mathew, Collins Parsons, Peyton Shelly, Charsey

Baesmann, Joanna George

 

Yearbook Winners

We’re excited to kick off our One School, One Book program on Monday with The One and Only Bob by
Katherine Applegate! Thank you to our amazing PTO for providing the books for our families. Each family will

receive a copy, along with a reading calendar and fun activities—going home today with your oldest child.

🎉 Join the Fun!

Complete the weekly activity for a chance to win prizes!
Follow along with our closed YouTube playlist featuring most of the chapters posted on Class Dojo 

https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B45AEAA2FAAF94-54969494-bingo#/
https://www.signupgenius.com/go/4090B45AEAA2FAAF94-54969494-bingo#/


2025-2026 Kindergarten and Alternative Kindergarten Registration

Kindergarten and Alternative Kindergarten Registration for the 2025-2026 school year will begin on
 Monday, February 3, 2025, at approximately 9:00 AM. 

If your child will turn 5 years old by September 30, 2025, your child is eligible for Kindergarten.
If your child will turn 5 years old between May 1, 2025 - September 30, 2025, your child is eligible for Alternative

Kindergarten. For further information on how to enroll your child, please visit the district's Enrollment website.

https://www.marysville.k12.oh.us/our-district/enrollment 

3rd Grade Post Office 
The Friendship Post Office will be running the weeks of February 24 and March 3!

Purchase a stamp and write a thoughtful note to a teacher or friend. Then, drop your note in the
special mailbox by the office, and we’ll make sure it gets delivered to their classroom!

📬 Stamp Sales:
📅 Monday, Wednesday, and Friday mornings

⏰ 8:55 AM - 9:15 AM
📍 Post Office Table by the 3rd Grade Classrooms

💌 Cost
🖊️ $0.25 for one stamp
📜 $1.00 for a strip of five

All proceeds will support Blessings in a Backpack! Thank you for spreading kindness!

https://www.marysville.k12.oh.us/our-district/enrollment
https://www.marysville.k12.oh.us/our-district/enrollment

